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May 10, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about justice.

Writs of habeas corpus predate the Magna Carta where, as in the US

constitution, they appear as a universal right, fundamental to individual

liberty. The US immigration court system has long been problematic with

little right to representation and subject to whims of the executive branch in

which it is housed. The right to challenge the legallity of being jailed though

has been upheld and helps limit othwise arbitrary detention. Your immoral

and illegal unannounced deportation flights have tried to undermine any

opportunity for prisoners to challenge their custody. Your Deputy Chief of

Staff Miller reports that you are looking to further subvert the constitution

with a full suspension of this ancient right.

Please assure me that you will respect habeas corpus.

My pride in the US derives in part from our constitutional rights.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


